



26 July 2016

John Coulam Waikato Principals' Assoc PO Box 4244 Hamilton 3247

Tēnā koe John

Consultation re new primary school

You will be aware from media coverage following the reading of Budget 2016 on 26 May that a new primary school is to be built on the corner of Borman Road and Hare Puke Drive.

The school is set to open at the beginning of 2019.

A public meeting will be held in the theatre at Rototuna Junior High School at 7.00 pm on Wednesday 17th August 2016.

At this meeting the Ministry will share a range of information, call for nominations to the Establishment Board of Trustees, and provide opportunity for feedback.

Your assistance in advertising this meeting through your communication channels, where appropriate, would be appreciated.

Please contact Ashleigh Johnston, Education Advisor, should you have any queries:

Email Ashleigh.Johnston@education.govt.nz

Phone 07 858 7149

Post Box GX10047, Hamilton 3200

You are also invited to contact me should you have any questions. If you would like to make a written submission about this development, please ensure that this is received by Friday 9th September 2016.

Nāku iti noa, nā

Alison Harold

Manager Education

ARHen

DDI +64 7 858 7311

Email: Alison.Harold@education.govt.nz